
LOCAL ACCESS #4 

November 16, 2018 

Access During Reconstruction of Albans Ramp West  
Contract: 16ECS-TI-01SP 

Start Date: November 19, 2018 
Anticipated End Date: November 24, 2018 

The City’s contractor is working to complete improvements to the lane which connects Viking Lane to St Albans Road. To manage traffic 
during construction, the roadway on Albans Ramp West, between Viking Lane and St Albans Road, will be: 

 closed to vehicle traffic to accommodate placing concrete road base November 19 to 21, 2018
 short-term temporary closures will take place November 23 to 24 to accommodate final paving of the roadway
 all properties will continue to have access from Viking Lane and St. Albans

The WORK ZONE DETAILS below provide information about the upcoming construction work and travel restrictions.   

Please refer to the News and Construction section of the project webpage for more information regarding ongoing work and 
to find suggestions for alternate travel routes: toronto.ca/etobicokecentre. 

Work Zone Details 

Motorists travelling on Viking 
Lane can: 

 access their residences via the
eastbound lanes of Dundas
Street West.

Motorists travelling on St 
Albans Road can: 

 access their residences via
Aukland Road and the
northbound lanes of Kipling
Avenue.

Pedestrians can: 
 use the sidewalk along the

west side of Albans Ramp
West to access Viking Lane
and St Albans Road.

Signage will be placed in advance 
of road restrictions. 
 access for emergency vehicles

will be maintained at all times.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the impacts. Your patience is 
appreciated.  

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, subject to safe weather conditions, 
with work after hours and on weekends as required and approved by the City.  

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the safety of workers, road users 
and residents. These efforts include adding Local Access signs, revising traffic signal times. Road users should 
expect delays and increased traffic on nearby streets.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have any questions about the upcoming work, contact us and quote Contact 16ECS-TI-01SP. 

Project Contact / Field Ambassador Nathan Jenkins at 416-338-7755, email etobicokecentre@toronto.ca 

7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday to Friday

General City of Toronto Inquiries 311 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

Web        toronto.ca/etobicokecentre                      Twitter @TO_Transport         

https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/get-involved/public-consultations/infrastructure-projects/etobicokecentre/
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/get-involved/public-consultations/infrastructure-projects/etobicokecentre/



